
                       Chino Hills High School Athletics 

                       ATHLETIC ONLINE REGISTRATION 

                   Athletic Clearance 

Dear Parents/ Students,  

Please register your child at ​athleticclearance.com​ ​If your child participates in a summer camp program or 

is a multi-sport athlete, you can select every sport they will be participating in throughout the school year 

and register for each sport all at once.  

All incoming and returning student-athletes are required to have an athletic physical completed as part of 

the clearance process.​ This is required for tryouts, summer camps and participation in all sports. Students 

will be required to register online at ​athleticclearance.com​ and download a pre-participation/ physical 

exam form after registering. Once completed by a medical doctor, the form can then be uploaded to the 

athletic clearance account. Physicals are valid for one school year. 

Thank you, 

Chino Hills High Athletic Department 

909-606-7540 ext. 5470 

 

 


